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“Happy Lunchtimes” Initiative 

On Tuesday Steve from “Happy Lunchtimes” came into school to 

give all of our lunchtime staff training on how we as a school can 

make lunchtimes more engaging and exciting for our children. He 

held an assembly at 9:00 and spoke to everyone about the initiative 

and what he would be doing throughout the day. At lunchtimes he 

was outside demonstrating some of 

the activities he recommends. All of 

the children and staff had a great time. 

We are going to launch this initiative in 

our school after the Easter holidays. 

We will provide further information 

and details through our school 

website and signpost you to this 

through the newsletter. 



Watch this space!  

We have been given the opportunity to hold a ‘Feeding the Family’ cooking session, led by a tutor 

from Family Learning at Telford and Wrekin Council. The sessions will start on the second week 

back after half term and run for the length of the half term. Each session will last roughly 2 hours 

(1:10-3:10) and will involve designing and creating quick, healthy and cost-effective meals for the 

whole family to enjoy. Your child will have the opportunity to join you for the last 30 minutes of 

each session too . More details will follow soon.  Spaces are limited and will be provided on a first 

come, first served basis. 

Parents Evening 

Parents have been welcomed into school this week to share their children's books and talk to the     teacher about 

their child's progress and attainment. It has been lovely to hear all of the positive feedback from parents who have been 

overwhelmed by the quantity and quality of their children’s work. I would like to thank all of the parents for their contri-

bution to this and supporting the school by regularly hearing their children read at home, practising spellings and sup-

porting with the homework projects. With this continued team effort, all of children will go from strength to strength and 

reach their full potential.   

Attendance: Year 3 Forest School 

At Forest School this week year 3 were   

learning all about shelters. They identified 

the main purposes of a shelter; to protect, 

keep dry and warm.  They then watched a 

demonstration how to build a triangular 

shelter. They recreated this for a woodland 

creature. These were very effective and well 

camouflaged using leaves. We then all 

worked together to make a large version of 

the shelter that a child could fit inside. We 

had lots of fun even through it was raining 

but we did get a bit muddy!  

Next week we will make a shelter with rope and tarpaulin.  

 

 Staying Safe Outside of School 
With the Easter holidays fast approaching we would like to ask you to reiterate to your children how to keep themselves 
safer outside of school by sharing the following points: 
* Do not talk to strangers 
* Walk to and from school in groups 
* Do not take gifts from people you do not know 
* Never accept a ride from strangers 
* Tell someone you trust if someone is making you feel uncomfortable 
* Report all suspicious behaviour and 'new adult friends' to parents/carers 
* Never leave home without telling your parents/carers where you are going 
* Shout loudly if someone is asking you to do something you are not happy about 
* If you go out with your friends make sure you stay together even if you fall out 
* Never take shortcuts. Always stick to routes selected by parents, and stay on the main roads 
* For more information visit Think U Know 

Attendance: Once again, thank you 
all for your effort with ensuring 
your child attends school. The fig-
ure this week stands at 93% which 
is a drop from the previous week. 
Our weekly in school attendance 
league is still as competitive with 6S 
(96%) at the top of upper school & 
3W (96%) in lower school. Well 
done everyone, not long now until 
Easter Break!  




